
Public Notice 
 

 
 
 

 

AUTHORIZATION TO DEMOLISH 
 

 

TAKE NOTICE that the Demolition Committee of the Canton de 
Stanstead municipality will hold a meeting at 6:00 p.m. on july 29, 
2024, at 778, chemin Sheldon, in order to study the application to 
demolish the following immovable: 
 

581, chemin Bissell 
 

During this meeting, time will be allotted for questions from residents 
concerning this demolition application and the preliminary program for the 
utilization of the vacated lands. 
 

A person wishing to oppose the demolition must do so by writing to the 
undersigned, giving the reasons for objecting, within 10 days of publication 
of the present public notice or, failing such notice, within 10 days following 
the posting of the notice on the immovable concerned, by mail to 778, 
chemin Sheldon, Canton de Stanstead, J1X 3W4 or by E-mail to : 
info@cantonstanstead.ca 
 
 
GIVEN at Canton de Stanstead, this July 17, 2024 
 
 
 
France Veilleux, directrice générale adjointe, pour 
Matthieu Simoneau 

Le directeur général et Greffier - Trésorier 

 
 

NB an opposition message not identified by its author (name and address) will not be considered. 
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